
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher; 

Mrs Lisa Christian 
Friday, 08 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

What a great start to ‘big school ‘ the children have had this week! They all looked super smart and 

ready to learn, and we have used our part time sessions to get to know them and make new friends. Next 

week all the children will be in full time, starting on Monday 11 September. The classroom doors are open 

between 8.35am and 8.45am in the morning, and collection is at 3.15pm. We have lunch from 12-1pm, and 

the children can choose their lunch on the day so please look at the menu daily with them ( we are on 

Week 2) so they can tell us what they would like to eat. If your child does bring a lunch box, please 

ensure there are no nuts or Nutella spread products. We suggest a sandwich or wrap, some fruit, yogurt, 

a drink and maybe a snack such as raisins ( please no sweets or chocolate). If you are not sure what to 

include please talk to your class teacher.  

 

We have been busy putting everyone onto Tapestry, so you should  get your email by next Wednesday to 

log in. Children from our John Ray nursery are continuing their Tapestry journal from last year. If you 

have any problems please see Mrs Yates in Butterflies class. 

 

Next Tuesday 12 September we will be holding Welcome meetings at 9.15am and 6pm for all our new 

families. We will be talking about our new Little Wandle Phonics Scheme and demonstrating ways to 

support your child at home with their reading. 

  

Please come to the office, as the meeting will be in the hall.  

 

Thank you once again for your support in getting your children ready for school. 

 

 

Kate Yates 

EYFS Leader  

John Ray Infant School    
 

 

 

                                                                                                         

John Ray Infant School 
“learning together, aiming high, proud to be ourselves” 

 

          Notley Road, Braintree, Essex, CM7 1HL 

          Telephone:         01376 323071 

          Email:                 enquiries@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk 

 


